
Good afternoon Adam, 
 
While I agree with the proposed delay of the release of the AER determination for the QLD electricity 
networks until late May I would like to see that extra time also spent on the AER investigating the 
two following points:- 

1. whether network tariff changes can be based on forward projected kWh consumption / 
maximum monthly kW demand rather than the historic usage from the previous 12 months. 
This will impact the sites which will have significantly reduced kWh consumption or are in 
hibernation e.g. swimming pools, libraries, some sports grounds and some airports.  

2. Reviewing the disparity between the relatively high daily charges for the demand tariffs for 
SAC large NMIs in the Ergon distribution area compared to the equivalents in the Energex 
distribution area. 

 
Regards Mick Fullelove. 0407 693 148 
 


